
Dear Medicaid Committee members, 
 
I am submitting testimony in opposition to SB96. It is cruel policy to discontinue Medicaid 
expansion in Ohio. Medicaid is designed to help Ohioans, especially children, from households 
making less than 138% of the federal poverty level. These recipients are the most vulnerable 
citizens of our state. These are people with real needs for healthcare, a right that all Ohioans 
deserve and need. By eliminating the Medicaid Expansion Program, or putting more work 
restrictions in the system, people will die. Please vote no and show that you care about the people 
of Ohio. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Julie Dill 
2145 Rose Meadow Lane 
Cincinnati, OH 45230 
 


